Scott Turnbull

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Dear Ms. Kjorsvik:

Michael L Darland [southernchile@hotmail.com]

Thursday, October 30, 2008 3:10 PM

Julie Kjorsvik; Scott Turnbull

Jim Platt; Terry Lenihan; Doug Nicholson

PDF file of my comments at GMA hearing

Michal Darland’s Testimony 10.29.08.pdf; Follow up MEMORANDUM to 10.29.08 meeting.pdf

I have attached my comments that I want to be made a part of the hearing record and to have them posted on the
Kittitas County web site. I have attached a follow-up Memorandum that I did not give to you last night. I am sending
this separately to the commissioners and to the prosecuting attorneys office and want this posted on the web as well.
I am also requesting that Scott Turnbull make this email a part of my subdivision application.

Also, I wish to call to your attention that no one whom I know received email, normal mail or phone notification from
any office of Kittitas County making this meeting subject matter, date, time and location known. All of the people I
know who have been attending public meetings on the subject matter of this hearing left contact information on
signup sheets and expected to be contacted of further meetings. They were not. Nor was 1.

In addition, I and many others have registered, more than once, on your website to receive such notification.
Further, no one that I contacted, after not seeing them at the meeting received any written information containing
the agenda and propose actions that the Commissioners would be considering for action. I sent a representative to
the Planning Office on the 28th before the hearing to pick up and agenda. It was mentioned in the newspaper this
would be available and no one at the counter was aware that any such information was available.

I was surprised to see that there was an agenda available at the meeting that could have been attached to an email

notice.

Again I am specifically requesting you that I wish to be notified of any meetings or activities that area related to the

Snoqualmie Pass Sub area.

Thank you very much for your attention to these matters.

Best regards,
Michael



